
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

   
 

 
  
 

 
 
 
     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 5, 2012 

Subject: Establishment of New or 
Expansion of Existing Certified Home 
Health Agencies in New York State Request 
for Applications 

Dear Applicant: 

Due to the events related to the impact of Hurricane Sandy, we are granting an extension 
for the applicants who had received a 30-day extension to submit supplemental information to be 
considered for their application in response to the Request for Applications (RFA), 
Establishment of New or Expansion of Existing Certified Home Health Agencies in New York 
State Request for Application, until December 7, 2012.  Additional information should be 
submitted as previously instructed to: 

Rebecca Fuller Gray, Director
 
New York State Department of Health 


Division of Home and Community Based Services 

875 Central Avenue 


Albany, New York 12206 


       Sincerely,

      Keith  W.  Servis,  Director  
Center for Health Care Quality & 
Surveillance 


